
 Age/Grade Guideline’s- Exceptions will not be granted 

4U Division 
Players who turn 5 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in Pre-
Kindergarten-4. Also, any player turning 6 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 4u are 
eligible for this division regardless of their grade. 

5U Division 
Players who turn 6 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in Pre-
Kindergarten-5. Also, any player turning 7 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 5u are 
eligible for this division regardless of their grade. 

6U Division 
Players who turn 7 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in Kindergarten. 
Also, any player turning 8 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 6u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade. 

7U Division 
Players who turn 8 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 1st grade. 
Also, any player turning 9 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 7u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade. 

8U Division 
Players who turn 9 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 2nd grade. 
Also, any player turning 10 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 8u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade. 

9U Division 
Players who turn 10 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 3rd grade. 
Also, any player turning 11 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 9u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade 

10U Division 
Players who turn 11 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 4th grade. 
Also, any player turning 12 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 10u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade 

11U Division 
Players who turn 12 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 5th grade. 
Also, any player turning 13 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 11u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade 

12U Division 
Players who turn 13 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 6th grade. 
Also, any player turning 14 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 12u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade 

13U Division 
Players who turn 14 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 7th grade. 
Also, any player turning 15 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 13u are eligible for this 
division regardless of their grade. 

14U Division 
Players who turn 15 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are in the 8th grade. 



Also, any player turning 16 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. Players who are 14u eligible are eligible 
for this division regardless of grade. 

15U Division 
Players who turn 16 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are a freshman in 
High School. Also, any player turning 17 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. 

16U Division 
Players who turn 17 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are a sophomore in 
High School. Also, any player turning 18 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. 

17U Division 
Players who turn 18 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are a junior in High 
School. Also, any player turning 19 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. 

18U Division 
Players who turn 19 prior to May 1 of the current season are not eligible unless they are a senior in High 
School. Also, any player turning 20 prior to May 1 will not be eligible. 

 


